
Mt. Holly Springs Planning Commission 

Meeting Minutes – September 21, 2022 

 

I.   Call to Order 

Steve Blair called to order the regular meeting of the Mount Holly Springs Planning 

Commission at 7:04 p.m. on August 17, 2022 at the Borough Office. 

The following persons were present: Steve Blair, Pam Still, and Merle Barclay. Bill 

Schwanger was absent.  There is currently one vacancy on the Planning Commission. 

Pam Still motioned to accept the minutes from the August 17, 2022 meeting. Merle 

Barclay seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved as submitted.   

II.   Public Opinion 

There were no public comments. 

III.   New Business 

 There was no new business. 

.V.   Old Business 

There was some general discussion about Comprehensive Plan.  A number of surveys 

have been completed and returned.  Many were passed out at Holly Days. The rest of the 

discussion centered on the general outline and how much detail should be included. 

V.   Other Business 

None. 

VI.   Liaison Report 

Pam Still reported that Borough Council approved the use of the survey for the 

comprehensive Plan. 

VII.   Adjournment 

Pam Still motioned to adjourn.  Merle Barclay seconded the motion.  The meeting 

adjourned at 8:51 p.m. 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Merle Barclay 


